Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Case W-3527

From: Tappe <jntappe@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 10:20 PM
To: David Reed <davidr@cityofws.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Case W-3527

David,

VERY OPPOSED TO CHANGE OF ZONING. KEEP RESIDENTIAL!

My family end I live at 302 Gloria Ave just a few blocks from this lot. We are VERY opposed to making this a
commercial/retail property. A business there MAKES NO SENSE! Drive by and see. It is clearly within the residential
section of our neighborhood which has clearly a designated merchants area not far away. (Would love to have their
business there!)

We have lived in the WP Neighborhood for 20 years- invested ourselves in fixing up 7 properties in this neighborhood
and still own 3 properties here and have raised our children here. We LOVE the WP. Please don’t rob our neighborhood
of it’s residential integrity. A business there MAKES NO SENSE. Drive by and see. We would be very excited to see such
development in our merchant area.

Thank you for your time.

Joseph Tappe and family



